Inspection Written Summary

In January 2015 Dave Roberts of JMSI Environmental Corp completed a 6
Month Periodic Surveillance Inspection of ACM at the Lower Nazareth
Elementary.

The inspection included a physical walk through of all areas known to
contain ACM. The ACM was visually and physically inspected and its condition
documented. The inspection failed to reveal any changes in material condition and
no response action is required at this time.

Any questions relative to this inspection and report should be forwarded to
Jeff J. Miller at JMSI (800) 828-1482.

Sincerely,
Jeff J. Miller
PA Certification # 025887
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